
                                 
 

 

MAY FUN DAY ~ $5 PER STUDENT AND ADULT 

We will begin loading buses next Wednesday (May 31st) around 8:30 in the morning.   Each student must have 

a signed permission slip in order to go (Due next Friday, May 26).  Students may bring a mid-morning snack; 

drinks will be provided.  Lunch will also be provided at the camp.  Students must stay together as a class.  

Please be sure that your child wears tennis shoes.  Sunscreen may also be needed.  Please let your child’s 

teacher know if you plan to attend.  Parents may follow the buses or meet us at the camp around 9:00.  Besides 

the playground, trails, and barnyard animals, the 4th-12th graders will have access to the lake for fishing, 

canoeing, kayaking & paddleboats.  You will need to bring your own bait for fishing.  Poles are available.  Life 

jackets are provided and required for any child on the lake or pier.   

  

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION PICTURES 

Proofs and picture orders are due back by this Thursday, May 25.  Proofs and orders not returned by the due 

date will be your responsibility to return to Creative Expressions.   

 

GRADUATIONS ~ KINDERGARTEN AND HIGH SCHOOL 

The combined Kindergarten and Pre-K graduation will be Thursday, June 1 at 7:00 pm in the church sanctuary.   

High School graduation will be Friday, June 2 also at 7:00 pm in the sanctuary. 

 

AWARDS ASSEMBLY ~ FRIDAY, JUNE 2, 9:30 

Join us for our annual end of year Awards Assembly in the church sanctuary.  This is a special time of 

recognition for our students!  Students may leave with their parents following the assembly; however, there will 

be time for signing yearbooks after the assembly.  Also, the Chorus and High School seniors will have 

graduation rehearsal following the awards assembly. 

 

GAP FUND AND ACCOUNT BALANCES 

Updated GAP Fund reports will be sent home the end of this week to families with an unpaid balance.  If there 

are questions contact Angie Garner at 336-953-8562.  Please remember that all account balances must be paid 

in full before report cards can be released.  This includes tuition, lunch, library or damaged text book fees, and 

GAP Fund.  Please contact Kellie or Sharon if you have questions about your account. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION REHEARSAL 

Seniors and the Chorus will practice following the Awards Assembly. 

 

ALL SCHOOL SPRING CONCERT 

Congratulations to all of our music groups and recital students on a job very well done at last week’s Spring 

Concert.  We also appreciate all of the parents, relatives and friends who came out to support our students.  The 

offering given in support of the music program was $372.  Thank you! 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TEST UPDATE 

The school has been notified that there are additional delays due to the transition to a new data base system.  

ACSI has assured us that they are actively working with the data company to resolve the situation and ensure 

that this does not happen again next year.   

 



NGCA SCHOLARSHIP ASSISTANCE FOR 2017-18  
NGCA scholarship funds are awarded based on financial need. This financial assistance must be requested and 

applied for each year. These limited funds are for families whose children could not attend without assistance. 

If you will need assistance for your child or children to attend NGCA next school year, it is time to apply. The 

letter describing the source of these funds and the documents required to apply is posted on the website or you 

may pick up a copy in the office.  Full participation in the GAP Fund is mandatory for scholarship recipients 

and is a primary guideline used to award future scholarships. 

 

SUMMER MUSIC (PIANO & VOICE) 

If you are interested in starting or continuing your child’s music lessons through the summer, text or call Mrs. 

Klass at 336-561-9727.  She will be teaching at Christ Lutheran Church, 3600 Lawndale Dr., Greensboro on 

Thursdays. 

 

SUMMER TUTORING AVAILABLE 

The summer months provide an opportunity for students to focus on individual areas of extra challenge, without 

the stress and fatigue of daily schoolwork. This is also a time when lack of practice sometimes makes the 

transition back to class in the Fall more difficult.  

With this in mind, private tutoring will be offered with Miss Howell from June 5-August 18, 2017.  The content 

of the individualized one-hour sessions will be tailored to the specific needs of the student in areas of Language 

Arts at all grade levels, including phonetic reading and spelling, reading comprehension, creative writing, 

grammar, and language mechanics.  Elementary math instruction in the four basic operations, including 

counting, place value, borrowing, carrying, counting money, telling time, and fact mastery drills will also be 

available. 

Both morning and afternoon times will be available for twice-weekly sessions on Mondays and Wednesdays, 

and schedules can be adjusted to accommodate vacations.  (For students enrolled in Summer Camp, those 

paying for tutoring will have their sessions during their time on campus.)  Cost will be $20 per hour, payable 

directly to Miss Howell and due in advance on Wednesday for the following week.  Please contact her to 

reserve an opening for your child, or to obtain further information.  Miss Howell can be reached at (740) 262-

2335, or by email at darladhowell@gmail.com.  

 

2017-18 REGISTRATION INFORMATION  

Registration is open for next school year! There is a small increase in tuition for next year.   

Below is a chart showing the multi-child discounts and the option of a 12-month payment plan. The 12-month 

plan must begin in June unless a catch-up payment is made in August covering June and July. Registration is 

$120; however, it is $75 if paid by the last day of school. The book fee is $190. 

There is also a referral incentive: if a family indicates on their enrollment form that you referred them 

to NGCA, then you and the new family will receive a $100 credit towards tuition on their second month 

of attendance.  A “referral” means that they would not have seriously considered coming without your 

recommendation and encouragement.  Please get the word out that NGCA is a great place to be! Thank you! 
 

  Annually 10 Month (Aug-May) 12 Month (Jun-May) 

1 Child $3,800.00 $380/mo. $317/mo. 

2 Children $6,688.00 $669/mo. $557/mo. 

3 Children $8,322.00 $832/mo. $694/mo. 

 

 


